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Dear parent/s,

The school have requested for us to do a dance performance at the School Fete this Saturday 12/11/22, and we would love to give your child/ren the opportunity to do the dance that they learnt during term 3.

The performance will take place before the scheduled “Talent Show”, which is scheduled to run between 11am-12pm.

If you would like your child to take part in the dance performance, they will need to follow the instructions below:
· Meet Mara, their coach outside the gym at 10.20am. They will do a final practice of their dance, before the scheduled performance at around 10.50am.
· Wear black pants/leggings/shorts, and a brightly coloured shirt. Runners.
· If you are running late/can’t find the group, please call Mara – 0422 330 490

An email will go out to all families as well with this information on it as well. Please reply to this email to let us know if your child can make it!


Kind regards,




Gary Hoskin						Mara Meredith

Kelly Sports Manager					Kelly Sports Dance Coach
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